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As a Veteran and longtime avid hunter in Oregon, this measure in no way protects 

the people of this state, but emboldens the criminals who will, and have never 

followed gun laws. What this Bill and legislation does is opens up the State for 

massive lawsuits at the taxpayers' expense when these criminals use of firearms 

take the life of an unprotected citizen who would have otherwise had the option and 

ability to protect themselves and their families if not for the restrictions put on them 

because of this Bill. It is a clear violation of our Rights under the US Constitution (2nd 

Amendment) in that it blatantly and purposefully infringes on our Rights as legal 

citizens and restricts our rights to protect ourselves from tyranny of the Government. I 

issue this as a concerned Veteran and longtime citizen of this State, and as a 

warning that this will do nothing to protect the people but will embolden the criminals, 

and the consequences will be severe. 


